
The following Signing Ceremony was held on 10th  September within the framework of “Grassroots 

and Human Security Grant Assistance Programme”  in the presence of Mr. Musayev, the Deputy 

Head of Executive Committee of Agdash Region and Mr. Hereward, the Country Representative of 

UNICEF Azerbaijan. This is the joint project collaborating with UNICEF and Municipality. 

 

The Project for Improvement of School Hygiene of Agdash City 

 

   

The project aims to improve 

the hygiene condition for 

two schools in Agdash City 

throughout construction of 

new toilet and sewage 

facilities. The total amount 

of the Japanese Grant 

Assistance for this project is 

about USD 121,950. UNICEF 

Azerbaijan jointly 

collaborates by providing 

hygiene-related enlightening 

activities. The said project 

will be implemented at M. 

Isayev School and School No. 

3 in Agdash City. 
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